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Stan Johnson <fxtrader22@verizon.net>
Friday, March 19, 2010 3:00 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

fxtrader22@verizon, net
Stupid rule proposed

Dear David:
If you want all the traders to go over seas, and loose all that tax money and jobs then pass this dumb rule. Who are you paid by? It is
us traders that your check comes from. Try to respect the will of the traders and not pass this.
Stan


